Massachusetts Institute of Technology
June 17, 1955

Mr. R. Buckminster Fuller
6 Burns Street
Forest Hills, New York

Dear Mr. Fuller:

We, the graduate class in architecture wish to express
our gratitude for the many new ideas which you gave us.

Through the many exciting hours we listened to your
lectures, new ways of looking at our role as architects in
the world unfolded. Your definitions and the universal
approach to the problems are a new set of tools. Furthermore,
we are particularly grateful for the new concept of geometry
which you showed us.

We know that the best token of appreciation you could
possibly receive is the expression of these new ideas. In this
respect we feel that the time spent with us, and the many other
schools, will surely achieve this end.

Sincerely yours

THE GRADUATE CLASS OF
ARCHITECTURE



